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Daisy Class

The final half term 
We have so much planned for the last few 
weeks including our Summer concert, stay 

and play, dynamic dads, farm visit and 
paddling pool day. We will also be focusing 

on the transition that the children will 
soon be making from Nursery to Reception. 

From the start of the next half term 
please drop your child at the classroom 

door. This will really benefit them as it will 
increase their independence and get them 

ready for the same drop off process in 
Reception! Have a wonderful half term!

Wellness Activities!
We enjoyed lots of wellness 

activities throughout the week 
including yoga, healthy eating, 

dancing, our feelings and 
mindfulness activities. On Friday 

we explored the Reception 
classrooms as the children were all 
at Sports Day! We took our bikes 

and hoops with us and had some fun 
in the KS1 playground.

Half Term Challenge
We have talked a lot about staying 
healthy and looking after ourselves. 

What do you do to stay healthy on the 
inside and out? Perhaps you can list or 
draw a picture of all the good food you 
eat this half term. How many pieces of 

fruit or vegetables have you eaten 
each day? Maybe have a go at 

recording the number! 

Wellness Week! 
What a busy week we have had! We 
kicked off the week with our Daisy 

Sports Day events which were a huge 
success! We loved joining in with the 

whole school sponsored run on 
Wednesday and showed fantastic 
resilience in our running! We loved 

taking part in our Teddy Tennis 
session whilst dressed as Nursery 

Rhyme characters! 

Reminders
 Please remember to name all items 
of clothing that your child is bringing 

to school to avoid things going missing. 
 Please make children do not bring 

toys or other precious things to school 
(except for Show and Tell on Friday)
 Please make sure your child brings 
their book bag to school each day for 
any letters and weekly library books.

Daisy Sports Day! 
What a fantastic Sports Day we 
had! Both AM and PM Daisy Class 

were fantastic! The children 
enjoyed taking part in all of the 

races and showed great 
sportmanship to one another! We 
are so very proud of the Amazing 
Daisies! We hope you all enjoyed 

it as much as Daisy Class did! 


